July 27, 1968

NOTIFICATION OF STATE COUNCIL OF HIGHER EDUCATION REGARDING ESCALATION OF CHRISTOPHER NEWPORT COLLEGE

June 7, 1968

Dr. Prince B. Woodard, Director State Council of Higher Education Rooms 1000-1005, Tenth Floor Life Insurance of Virginia Building 914 Capitol Street Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Dr. Woodard:

I enclose a copy of the resolution adopted by the Board of Visitors of the College of William and Mary on June 1, 1968, the same being titled "Escalation of Christopher Newport College to Four-Year, Undergraduate Degree-Granting Status." I also enclose certain informational material which accompanied this resolution in the agenda for information of the Board. This accompanying material will be helpful to you from the standpoint of a convenient background reference to the matter.

I invite your attention to the last two paragraphs of the June 1 resolution in reference to certain criteria to be employed in determining the number and type of concentration programs, and the fact that such programs will be submitted to the State Council of Higher Education for information and approval. I know that Dean Jones and others as appropriate will commence some planning this summer in reference to these concentration programs.

If you feel that any additional information is desired in this matter, please do not hesitate to let me know.

The Board of Visitors asked that I convey its appreciation to you and the State Council of Higher Education for the careful thought accorded this matter and for the helpful assistance given.

With very best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Davis Y. Paschall President

Enclosures
cc: Dean W. Melville Jones
ir. H. Westcott Cunningham

P.S. I am enclosing nine photocopies of the resolution for your convenience in distribution.